
CP EXTENSION REQUEST EXHIBIT 

Pursuant to Public Notice, DA-20-724, released July 13, 2020, “Media Bureau Reminds 

Low Power Television and Television Translator Stations of July 13, 2021 Digital Transition 

Date,” the Permittee requests a six (6) month extension of time to complete construction. In 

support of the request, it is noted that the current channel is out of core (i.e. Channel 37 or 

higher). The Permittee is attempting to find an in-core channel. The Permittee is in the process of 

undertaking the necessary studies.  

It is thus urged that the Permittee be granted the requested six (6) month extension, to and 

including January 13, 2022. 


